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Oregon public schools rank at the bottom of the country right now. Because of this, 

parents need more educational opportunities for their children, not less. This is 

clearly nothing more than a protective maneuver for the OEA and has nothing to do 

with enhancing the education of our kids. Therefore, I strongly urge you to kill this 

horrible piece of proposed legislation. 


